
 

 

 

Stickford Newsletter Monthly Update – June 2023 

 

Stickford Parish Council - There are some Coronation mugs and medals left after our event on 6th May. If 
you would like one, please email Nicki George at stickfordparishclerk@gmail.com. Mugs cost £8 each and 
medals £4 each. 
  

Tuesday 6th June Extra-ordinary Parish Council meeting  
7.30 pm Stickford Community Centre 

 

Sunday 11th June Morning Worship    11.15 am St Helen’s Church, Stickford, followed by tea, 
coffee and biscuits. 

 
  

Sunday 11th June All applications for school clothing vouchers must be submitted to Stickford 
Charity Trustees by this date. 

 
  

Monday 12th June Stickford Ladies Social Circle - Our speaker is Sarah Carr who will be talking 
about the art of knitting. We will be having our usual tea and cakes whilst 
everyone has a chance to chat!  1.30pm Stickford Community Centre.  

    Visitors welcome (£2) 
 
  

Tuesday 13th June Keals Club - We will be visited by the local PCSO who will be talking about 
security in the  home and elsewhere. 2pm Stickford Community Centre 

    Visitors welcome (£1) 
  

 FARMERS MARKET 
Stickford Church    Saturday 17th June    11am to 2pm 

  Vegetables, Mama’s Chilli Delights, Cheese, Sausages & Bacon,  
Hannah’s Flowers, Pies, Charcoal, Honey and more! 

To book a stall contact Cheryl on 01205 480477 or Nicki on 01205 480869  
  
 
  

AGM of Stickford Community Centre      Tuesday 20 June at 7.30 pm  

Stickford Community Centre    All welcome - support your Centre  
   
 
 

 

Saturday 24th June       Stickford Community Centre 

Doors open 6.45pm Quiz starts 7.30pm 
 

Refreshments available before and midway of quiz 
 

Price £2.50 each player 
 

Funds being raised for village defibrillator. For more information Jennie 07966 139641 
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Sunday 25th June Holy Communion   11.15 am St Helen’s Church, Stickford, followed by tea, coffee 
and biscuits. 

 
COFFEE MORNING 

Friday 30th June    10.30 to 12 noon   
Stickford Community Centre 

Coffee/Tea + Cake £1 
  

 

DEFIBRILLATOR FOR STICKFORD 
 

A group of villagers are working hard to raise money for a defibrillator for the village, as 
we do not have one at present. If you would like to show support for this project please 
contact Dawn Hart, phone number 07907053128 or email dawnhart1957@gmail.com or 
Facebook page, Dawn Hart. 
 
News from the Red Lion - Music events: 
 

Saturday, 10th June at 2pm – All the Small Things - Charity Day 
Sunday, 25th June at 2pm – Afternoon with James Wood 
Saturday, 8th July at 7pm – Let There B/DC – AC/DC tribute band 
Sunday, 16th July at 2pm – Toxic Blondes 
Saturday, 28th July at 7pm – Keith Bishop for a double birthday, Sunday, 30th July at 2pm – Charlie Buck 
 
Charity Day – 10th June – our charity day this year is in support of the village fundraising for a defibrillator.  
We are planning a STICKFORD BAKE-OFF.  Various categories such as sponge, tin loaf, scones/tea cakes, 
etc.  More details will be available on social media shortly.  
 
We have a new food menu at the Red Lion – visit our facebook page or just pop in.  You can eat in or take 
away – call 01205 480395 to order a take away. 
 
 

POST OFFICE VAN – at the Red Lion car park every Monday morning between 11.30am and 12.30pm. 
 
FOOD BANK - donations of foodstuffs/toiletries can be made in the church (open 10-4 every day) or at the 
community centre when it's open for an event. The donations are passed on to the food bank at the New 
Life Church in Spilsby. The items that are most useful are: 
 
Baked Beans in Tomato Sauce, Biscuits, Breakfast Cereals, Corned Beef, Creamed Rice Pudding, Curry 
Sauces (jars or tinned), Tomato Sauces for Pasta, Long Life Milk, Minced Beef and Onion/Stewed Steak, 
Pasta ‘n’ Sauce, Pet Food (Dogs and Cats), Rice, Soup, Spaghetti, Tea, Coffee, Sugar, Tinned Fruit, Tinned 
Tomatoes, Tinned Vegetables, Tomato Puree, Tuna, Toilet Paper, Toiletries 

 
CHURCH BOOKSHOP - Thank you to everyone who has donated books for the church bookshop recently.  
We are a little overwhelmed with books at the moment – please come and get your summer holiday 
reading!  The display has had to extend onto some of the back pews – they’re all available – just help 
yourselves.  The bookshop is open 10-4 every day.   
 
TOMBOLAS AND RAFFLES - Thank you to everyone who has donated prizes for our tombolas and raffles.  
With a full summer programme we still need donations for events July to September.  Please pass them to 
Cheryl Steele or Julie Bedford. 
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